
 

 

 
 

 

APRIL BULK TRASH PICKUP STARTS TOMORROW 
April 2018 

Time for some spring cleaning?  Clean out your garage, closets, and storage sheds in time 
for this month’s Residential Bulk Pickup, which occurs quarterly throughout the year.  
Pickup takes place on your regularly scheduled garbage collection day this week.  

April 2018:  
 

Single Family Homes and Multi-Family Units with curbside collection 

On the day of your regularly scheduled garbage collection:   
Wednesday, April 18th; Thursday, April 19th or Friday, April 20th        

Multi-family units with dumpsters  
Saturday, April 21st     

 

Bulk items include but are not limited to:  

• Furniture, mattresses, carpets and large household items.  
• Large and small appliances, such as dishwashers, laundry 

machines and stoves.  
• Refrigerators or air conditioners must have Freon removed 

by a certified dealer.  
• Mirrors, glass, glass top tables, windowpanes, and plate 

glass items should be safely placed in a rigid container.  
• Vegetative/lawn waste generated by the homeowner 

NOT COLLECTED:  Bulk items DO NOT include contractor-generated material 
(including vegetative waste generated by a lawn or tree service) or household hazardous 
waste.  Dispose of Household Hazardous Waste at our next HHW event on April 29th. 
  

THINK BEFORE YOU TRASH – CONSIDER DONATING ITEMS  
Help those in need, keep items out of the waste stream, and get a tax 
deduction.  Several national organizations will even pick up directly from your 
residence. 

For more information on residential bulk trash service,  
please call 954-385-2600 or click here. 
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http://www.westonfl.org/media/docs/misc/2018_HHW_and_Electronics_Collection_Event.pdf
http://www.westonfl.org/Departments/PublicWorks/BulkPickup.aspx

